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Objection to development of green belt - Byfleet  
t smith ]  
Sent:  26 July 2015 20:08  
To:  Planning Policy  

Dear Sir, 
I wish to object to Woking Borough Councils plan to use green belt land in Byfleet for 
development.  
As a resident of Byfleet I am dismayed that WBC has chosen to ignore the the 2,500 people 
that signed a petition against this. 
Developing in Byfleet removes most our remaining green belt (while 98% of Woking green 
belt is preserved) 
I understand that there is other (no-green belt) land that is available and this should be used 
instead. 
Currently, the Parvis Rd is gridlocked at peak times and will become unusable with the 
additional cars that 1,400 new homes will produce.  
In addition, we have inadequate health and schools for the current population. A new 
private school in Broadoaks will not meet the requirements of the majority of local families. 
Byfleet already suffers from poor drainage and much of the proposed areas have flooded or 
are in danger of flooding. 
I am wholeheartedly against the destruction of our green belt and urge you to research 
more suitable alternatives. 
Regards, 
Mr T.D. Smith  
1, Millmead, Byfleet KT14 7DA 

 




